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Kyle R. Johnson 

Principal 
     
November 13, 2018 
 
Dear Dunedin Middle School Parents/Guardians: 
 
Today, the Dunedin High School counselors and students met with your child and presented 
the attached information.  As we begin to prepare for the 2019-2020 school year, we spoke to 
students about the great programs we offer, clubs, sports, the importance of getting involved, 
along with electives and academic expectations.  Your child completed the attached elective 
course request sheet.  We ask that you review their choices and return the form to your 
child’s Social Studies teacher by Friday, November 16th.  
 
These request sheets help us in planning ahead. We want to make sure our course offerings 
match students’ interests and needs. To review our full course descriptions, please follow the 
directions below. We hope you can help your child make choices that will enhance their 
academic success at Dunedin High School. 
 

Log on to our website: pcsb.org/Dunedin-HS  
Scroll half way down to the center of the homepage 

 
You will have the opportunity to review and revise these course requests this spring at our 
incoming 9th grade parent night April 10th at 6:00 pm in the auditorium.   
 
Please join us at one of our other upcoming programs: 
 
High School Magnet Discovery Night (We will be showcasing our application programs.) 

• DHS Auditorium  

• Wednesday, November 28th  

• 6:00pm   
 
Advanced Placement Preview Night (Students can learn about our Advanced Placement 
courses and speak with teachers about course expectations.) 

• DHS Gym 

• Wednesday, November 28th  

• 6:00pm 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 727-469-4100 ext. 2015.  I look 
forward to meeting everyone and helping you and your child develop a plan to be successful 
and involved at Dunedin High School for 2019-2020 school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Nicole Gallucci 
Assistant Principal for Curriculum 
 

Stephanie Davis, Nicole Gallucci, Christopher Settle, Matthew Warner 
1651 Pinehurst Road, Dunedin, Florida  34698  

Phone 727 469 4100       Fax 727 469 4143 


